
2/21/2020 

 

Dear Representatives: 

I am opposed to HB 4005.   

Common sense is needed. There are laws that already make the criminal use of a firearm unlawful. This 

bill and others being proposed make criminals out of Oregon’s law abiding citizens. 

Requiring a gun to be locked up after being purchased is unreasonable. Do you think a sale of gun would 

leave loaded?  

Making a gun owner liable within two years of having a gun stolen is ludicrous – this would be a waste of 

time and money on law enforcement’s part. How do you prove something like this? 

Instead of making criminals out of honest, hardworking, common sense folks, you need to provide 

education on how to handle guns.  

Providing funds for mental health education and support would be far more likely to prevent dangerous 

use of firearms.  

Thank you for your consideration is opposing HB 4005. 

Sincerely, 

 

Vicki Murray 

Roseburg, Oregon 

 


